



Ref: D19/21757

26 February 2019

Flavio Menezes Chair Queensland Competition Authority GPO Box 2257 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr Menezes,

## JOINT SUBMISSION FOR CENTRAL BRISBANE WATER SUPPLY SCHEME

This submission on behalf of both Seqwater and the Mid-Brisbane River Irrigators (MBRI) is to make clear that the scheme submission for Central Brisbane Water Supply Scheme made in November 2018 was jointly prepared between Seqwater and the MBRI and is a joint submission.

The November 2018 submission referred to as Appendix C of Seqwater's submission represents the positions of both Seqwater and the MBRI.

Yours sincerely

Ross Muir

**General Manager Water Services** 

Seqwater

Tom Wilkinson

Chair

Mid-Brisbane River Irrigators



